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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
If workers believe they have been underpaid or misled about their working conditions, what 
should they do? 
 
Answer: 
 
If a worker feels they have been underpaid or misled about their working conditions they can 
raise the matter with their employer.  If any matter can not be satisfactorily resolved it can be 
referred to the Fair Work Ombudsman.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


